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Dr. Still to Retire
Paul Pilon

There’s more news from the PPA. Perennial Plant Association Founder and Executive 

Director Dr. Steven Still announced his retirement. He'll be retiring from his Executive 

Director position on September 30, 2017.

“During the last 35 years, I've enjoyed working along with the members of the PPA, as 

the perennial industry matured. We've accomplished a great deal and our work 

continues,” Dr. Still stated in the retirement announcement he recently sent to PPA 

members.

We’d like to both congratulate Dr. Still on his accomplishments and thank him for his visions and dedication 

to the perennial industry. You’ve been an inspiration to many, including yours truly. We wish you many healthy 

and enjoyable years ahead. GT 


